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The Contemporary Woman's Guide to Midlife
2005-03

the contemporary womans guide to midlife is an autobiographical tour
through midlife the author takes the reader through her transformation
in early midlife and allows a brief but intimate glimpse of one womans
perspective on the process essay topics include the empty nest menopause
values and relationships a must read for anyone approaching or knowing
someone who is approaching midlife or major life transitions

Herbal Voices
2013-10-11

learn how traditional herbal practitioners are responding to the sudden
massive popularity of herbal medicine herbal voices american herbalism
through the words of american herbalists examines how herbal
practitioners who started in the 1960s and 1970s are reacting to the
mainstream popularity of herbal medicine today this unique book features
interviews with 20 of america s most prominent herbalistsfocusing on
their careers their beliefs and their perspectives on the contemporary
herbal product boom in recent years also included is important
information on herbal organizations publications schools and companies
where seeds and rootstock of endangered medicinal plants can be obtained
as well as a list of the united plant savers at risk and to watch
medicinal plants herbal voices synthesizes the words of a representative
group of herbalists into a compelling picture of modern american
herbalism as they offer their opinions on the roles of science folklore
and spirituality in herbal medicine this timely resource addresses
controversial issues that arise within the herbal community such as the
endangered plant crisis professionalism and licensure and shifting the
american consciousness toward a more earth centered way of life and
health in herbal voices you ll hear from many well known herbal
practitioners including rosemary gladstarfounder of the california
school of herbal studies and united plant savers co founder of sage
mountain herbs and author of herbal healing for women and of the sage
healing way series james greenformer director of the california school
of herbal studies a member of the advisory committee for united plant
savers and author of both the herbal medicine makers handbook and the
male herbal david hoffmannfellow of britain s national institute of
medical herbalists former president of the american herbalists guild and
author of the new holistic herbal an elder s herbal and therapeutic
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herbalism richo cechherbalist owner of horizon herbs executive board
member of united plant savers and author of growing your garden pharmacy
sharol tilgnerlicensed naturopathic physician founder and current
president of wise woman herbals inc editor of herbal transitions
associate editor of medical herbalism and author of herbal medicines
from the heart of the earth for the first time these leading educators
clinicians and business owners share the joys and pitfalls of practicing
an age old healing tradition in modern america this rich resource of
reflections fills a gap in the existing literature that will be useful
for herbalists herbal enthusiasts historians anthropologists popular
culturists and holistic alternative medical practitioners

Black Women, Writing, and Identity
1994

a superb study of black women s writing taking our understanding of
identity location and representation to new levels a major contribution
to a range of related fields including feminist cultural and
postcolonial studies

A Woman's Guide to Alternative Medicine
1988

examines both alternative and orthodox therapies and shows how htey can
effectively be used side by side

The World Dream Book
2002-12-01

a unique self help guide to dream interpretation using techniques and
icons from cultures around the world challenges the assumption that all
symbols universally signify the same thing to all dreamers includes
numerous stories games and exercises for inducing recalling interpreting
and utilizing dreams extends beyond jung and freud to include dream
theory from numerous world cultures including the temiar of malaya the
african ibans the lepchka of the himalayas and the ute of north america
dreaming can be used as a tool for understanding our own consciousness
enhancing creativity receiving visions conquering fears interpreting
recent events healing the body and evolving the soul tapping into the
vast dreaming experiences and lore of the world s cultures from the siwa
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people of the libyan desert to the naskapi indians of labrador
sarvananda bluestone challenges the assumption that all symbols
universally signify the same thing to all dreamers the world dream book
encourages readers to develop their own personalized symbols for
understanding their consciousness and provides a series of stories
multicultural techniques and games to help them do so playful
explorations such as the aboriginal sipping the water of the moon teach
how to induce recall interpret and utilize the power of dreams readers
will discover how a stone under a pillow can help us remember a dream
and will explore their own dormant artist and writer as they reclaim the
power of their sleeping consciousness sarvananda bluestone applies his
uniquely engaging style to demonstrate that with a few simple tools
everybody has the capacity to unleash their full dreaming potential

Living Well with Menopause
2009-10-13

a complete holistic guide to menopause a vital self care manual for the
more than 50 million american women facing this natural process for
thirty years board certified holistic practitioner master s prepared
nurse and doctorally prepared educator carolyn chambers clark has been
helping women navigate the challenges of menopause now she can help you
with her breakthrough guide that addresses the full range of medical
alternative and complementary self care strategies with easy to follow
guidelines for avoiding the pitfalls of hot flashes fuzzy thinking skin
hair and bladder changes weight gain joint and muscle pain fatigue
decreased sex drive emotional ups and downs insomnia having been through
this natural process herself and having counseled countless other
menopausal women clark is a compassionate voice clearly addressing the
risks and possible benefits of hormone therapies offering easy to
understand advice and providing the most comprehensive menopause program
available

The Women's Study Bible
2009

everyone knows about noah moses and paul but what about hagar michal and
priscilla all women who had a direct influence in the story of god s
people the bible is full of fascinating powerful and faithful women as
well as lessons that have unique meaning for women today in the women s
study bible respected bible scholars draw out these often overlooked
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stories and reveal the lives of women at the time and share lessons for
women of today separate sidebars cover topics such as midwifery women
disciples and female images of god the women s study bible doesn t shy
away from the difficult issues but helps readers to understand them
better in both their original context and the modern world the new
living translation of the bible uses inclusive language for humanity and
where it is clear that both male and female are meant to be included
book jacket

Subversive Spirits
2018-01-17

the supernatural has become extraordinarily popular in literature
television and film vampires zombies werewolves witches and wizard have
become staples of entertainment industries and many of these figures
have received extensive critical attention but one figure has remained
in the shadows the female ghost inherently liminal often literally
invisible the female ghost has nevertheless appeared in all genres
subversive spirits the female ghost in british and american popular
culture brings this figure into the light exploring her cultural
significance in a variety of media from 1926 to 2014 robin roberts
argues that the female ghost is well worth studying for what she can
tell us about feminine subjectivity in cultural contexts subversive
spirits examines appearances of the female ghost in heritage sites
theater hollywood film literature and television in the united states
and the united kingdom what holds these disparate female ghosts together
is their uncanny ability to disrupt illuminate and challenge gendered
assumptions as with other supernatural figures the female ghost changes
over time especially responding to changes in gender roles roberts s
analysis begins with comedic female ghosts in literature and film and
moves into horror by examining the successful play the woman in black
and the legend of the weeping woman la llorona roberts then situates the
canonical works of maxine hong kingston and toni morrison in the
tradition of the female ghost to explore how the ghost is used to
portray the struggle and pain of women of color roberts further analyzes
heritage sites that use the female ghost as the friendly and inviting
narrator for tourists the book concludes with a comparison of the
british and american versions of the television hit being human where
the female ghost expands her influence to become a mother and savior to
all humanity
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Theorizing Women & Leadership
2017-01-01

theorizing women and leadership new insights and contributions from
multiple perspectives is the fifth volume in the women and leadership
research theory and practice series this cross disciplinary series from
the international leadership association enhances leadership knowledge
and improves leadership development of women around the world the
purpose of this volume is to provide a forum for women to theorize about
women s leadership in multiple ways and in multiple contexts theorizing
has been a viewed as a gendered activity swedberg 2014 and this series
of chapters seeks to upend that imbalance the chapters are written by
women who represent multiple disciplines cultures races and subject
positions the diversity extends into research paradigm and method and
the chapters combine to illuminate the multiple ways of knowing about
and being a woman leader twenty first century leadership scholars
acknowledge the importance of context and many are considering post
heroic leadership models based on relationships rather than traits this
volume contributes to this discussion by offering a diverse array of
perspectives and ways of knowing about leadership and leading the
purpose of the volume is to provide readers with not only interesting
new ideas about women and leadership but also to highlight the diverse
epistemologies that can contribute to theorizing about women leaders
some chapters represent typical social scientific practices and
processes while others represent newer knowledge forms and ways of
knowing the volume contributors adopt various epistemological positions
ranging from objective researcher to embedded co participant the
chapters link their new findings to existing empirical or conceptual
work and illustrate how the findings extend amend contradict or confirm
existing research the diversity of the chapters is one of the volume s
strengths because it illuminates the multiple ways that leadership
theory for women can be advanced typically research based on a realist
perspective is more valued in the academy this perspective has indeed
generated robust information about leadership in general and women s
leadership in particular however readers of this volume are offered an
opportunity to explore multiple ways of knowing different ways of
researching and are invited to de center researcher objectivity the
authors of the chapters offer conceptual and empirical findings
illuminate multiple and alternative research practices and in the end
suggest future directions for quantitative qualitative and mixed methods
research
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The Palgrave Handbook of the Vampire
2000

examines issues related to smoking diet exercise high blood pressure
cholesterol safe sex and hormone replacement therapy

50 Ways Women Can Prevent Heart Disease
2003-03-27

examines the crucial role that coming of age narratives have played in
american feminism

From Girl to Woman
2003-09-09

the book is extremely clear in its explanation of how language works the
authors treat their readers as curious intelligent and concerned to find
new and powerful tools to come at the workings of organizations from a
lateral and newly illuminating perspective virginia valentine semiotic
solutions london offering a viable alternative to functional approaches
to communication based around the metaphor of webs of meaning and using
semiology as its theoretical bedrock the authors provide examples and
argue how and why this approach is useful in understanding communicative
processes this approach is applied to areas of interest including
metaphor story telling discourse gender leadership and electronic
communication

Understanding Organizations Through Language
2018-10-06

this book explores the textures of women s narratives of patriarchal
oppression of female sexuality postcolonial feminist scholars in africa
highlight the importance of moving beyond westernised lenses of african
women s powerlessness towards a focus on women s culturally specific
sexual agency however few studies explore women s psychological
experiences of sexual oppression agency in real depth narrative
landscapes of female sexuality in africa traces the narratives of
heterosexual migrant women from zimbabwe kenya and congo the book offers
insight into women s experiences back home travelling through border
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posts in africa and life in current post apartheid south africa through
a unique collectively based methodology and a feminist poststructuralist
lens the author examines narrative strategies used by the women to
manage and psychologically resist harmful discourses surrounding female
sexuality and women s bodies the book offers rich exploration of the
intersections of gender and sexuality class race and citizenship
situating the narratives within the wider context of poverty and
migration in sub saharan africa these vectors of oppression are
illuminated throughout the text via integrated threads of the researcher
s positionality in relation to the women narrators

Narrative Landscapes of Female Sexuality in
Africa
1999-11-18

the result of the combined efforts of staff at a substance abuse
treatment center this book provides practical hands on guidance for
working with addicted women with staff and client training exercises at
the end of each chapter this comprehensive guide places particular
emphasis on the women and their special needs and concerns special
issues and populations addressed include pregnancy and substance abuse
designing treatment programs homeless women and substance abuse in the
workplace

Counseling Addicted Women
2018-09-28

this edited collection provides sociological and cultural research that
expands our understanding of the alternative liminal or transgressive
theorizing the status of the alternative in contemporary culture and
society

Subcultures, Bodies and Spaces
2011-04-25

the work of french philosopher luce irigaray has exerted a profound
influence on feminist thinking of recent decades and provides a far
reaching challenge to western philosophy s entrenched patriarchal norms
this book guides the reader through irigaray s critical and creative
transformation of western thought through detailed analysis of her most

http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/


calculus early transcendentals solution manual edwards Copy

heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw

important text speculum of the other woman rachel jones carefully
examines irigaray s transformative readings of such icons of the western
tradition as plato descartes kant and hegel she shows that these
readings underpin irigaray s claim that western philosophy has been
dependent on the forgetting of both sexual difference and of our
singular beginnings in birth in response irigaray seeks to recover a
positive account of sexual difference which would release woman from her
traditional position as the other of the subject and allow her to speak
as a subject in her own right in a sensitive reading of irigaray s work
jones shows why this distinctively feminist project necessarily involves
the transformation of the fundamental terms of western metaphysics by
foregrounding irigaray s approach to questions of otherness and alterity
she concludes that for irigaray cultivating an ethics of sexuate
difference is the condition of ethical relations in general lucidly and
persuasively written this book will be an invaluable resource for
students and scholars seeking to understand irigaray s original
contribution to philosophical and feminist thought

Irigaray
2010

bringing together leading british north american and italian critics
this collection makes a crucial intervention in the reclamation of women
s theatrical activities during the romantic period as they examine key
figures like elizabeth inchbald joanna baillie elizabeth vestris and
jane scott the contributors take up topics such as women s history plays
ethics and sexuality the politics of drama and performance and the role
of women as managers and producers

Women's Romantic Theatre and Drama
2012-08-21

feminist film studies is a readable yet comprehensive textbook for
introductory classes in feminist film theory and criticism karen
hollinger provides an accessible overview of women s representation and
involvement in film complemented by analyses of key texts that
illustrate major topics in the field key areas include a brief history
of the development of feminist film theory the theorization of the male
gaze and the female spectator women in genre films and literary
adaptations the female biopic feminism and avant garde and documentary
film women as auteurs lesbian representation women in third cinema each
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chapter includes a films in focus section which analyzes key texts
related to the chapter s major topic including examples from classical
hollywood world cinema and the contemporary period this book provides
students in both film and gender women s studies with a clear
introduction to the field of feminist film theory and criticism

Feminist Film Studies
2007-01-24

first published in 2006 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an
informa company

Ways of Reading
2017-04-03

the handbook of personality assessment provides comprehensive guidance
on the administration scoring and interpretation of the most widely used
instruments written by two of the field s foremost authorities this well
balanced guide blends theory and application to provide a foundational
reference for both graduate students and professionals updated to
reflect the most current advances this second edition includes new
chapters on the minnesota personality inventory restructured form and
the rorschach performance assessment system along with in depth coverage
of the mmpi 2 mmpi 2 a mcmi iv pai neo pi r rorschach comprehensive
system tat and figure drawing and sentence completion methods each
instrument is discussed in terms of its history administration scoring
validity assessment interpretation applications and psychometric
foundations and other chapters address ethical considerations and
provide general guidelines in the assessment process personality
assessments guide recommendations in a broad range of clinical health
care forensic educational and organizational settings this book delves
deeply into the nature and appropriate use of the major assessment
instruments with authoritative insight and practical guidance review the
latest concepts research and practices administer score and interpret
the most widely used instruments understand the psychometric foundations
of personality assessment access downloadable sample reports that
illustrate software interpretation an individual s nature and
disposition can be assessed in several ways this book focuses on
standardized psychological tests that assess personality characteristics
and indicate how a person is likely to think feel and act the results
can only be as accurate as the process from assessment selection and
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administration to scoring interpretation and beyond the handbook of
personality assessment is an invaluable resource for every stage of the
process with a practical focus and advice from two leading experts

Handbook of Personality Assessment
2014-01-02

this edition of women and elective office offers the latest research on
women as candidates and officeholders it provides a comprehensive look
at at the history and status of women in elective office their prospects
for the future and why women in elected office matter to american
democracy it features all new essays and up to the minute research by
leading experts in the field including the latest political trends and
events such as hillary rodham clinton s run for the presidency women s
representation on the state and local level the diversity of women
officeholders experiences and circumstances and female judges women and
elective office is an essential guide to understanding the past present
and future of women in all echelons of government

Women and Elective Office
2002

millions suffer from depression yet only a small fraction of these
individuals seek treatment featuring valuable information on causes
symptoms treatment and prevention this book offers new hope to all who
struggle to free themselves from this debilitating condition here the
reader will discover workable solutions and strategies designed to
reduce and combat depression

50 Ways to Fight Depression Without Drugs
2004-10

using susan s own experiences and those of the many self determining
people she has met and interviewed over the years she eloquently
explores what happens when people receive due acknowledgment and what
happens when they don t now more than ever in this post september 11
world we have a clear choice do we move forwards or backwards do we dare
to have a bold vision of how we would like the world to be or a
predictable plan for retribution as voters we need to ask ourselves who
has the boldest vision for our future is it a bold vision of light and
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moving forward or is it a vision of darkness and destruction and moving
back to where we were before september 11 2001

Be Bold !
2023-03-31

this collection explores how nineteenth and twentieth century women
writers incorporated the idea of place into their writing whether
writing from a specific location or focusing upon a particular
geographical or imaginary place women writers working between 1850 and
1950 valued a space of their own in which to work the period on which
this collection focuses straddles two main areas of study nineteenth
century writing and early twentieth century modernist writing so it
enables discussion of how ideas of space progressed alongside changes in
styles of writing it looks to the many ways women writers explored
concepts of space and place and how they expressed these through their
writings for example how they interpreted both urban and rural
landscapes and how they presented domestic spaces a space of their own
will be of interest to those studying victorian literature and modernist
works as it covers a period of immense change for women s rights in
society it is also not limited to just one type or definition of space
therefore it may also be of interest to academics outside of literature
for example in gender studies cultural geography place writing and
digital humanities

A Space of Their Own
2015-06-05

examining the intersection of occult spirituality text and gender this
book provides a compelling analysis of the occult revival in literature
from the 1880s through the course of the twentieth century bestselling
novels such as the da vinci code play with magic and the fascination of
hidden knowledge while occult and esoteric subjects have become very
visible in literature during the twentieth century this study analyses
literature by women occultists such as alice bailey dion fortune and
starhawk and revisits texts with occult motifs by canonical authors such
as sylvia townsend warner leonora carrington and angela carter this
material which has never been analysed in a literary context covers
influential movements such as theosophy spiritualism golden dawn wicca
and goddess spirituality wallraven engages with the question of how
literature functions as the medium for creating occult worlds and
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powerful identities particularly the female lucifer witch priestess and
goddess based on the concept of ancient wisdom the occult in literature
also incorporates topical discourses of the twentieth century including
psychoanalysis feminism pacifism and ecology hence as an ever evolving
discursive universe it presents alternatives to religious truth claims
that often lead to various forms of fundamentalism that we encounter
today this book offers a ground breaking approach to interpreting the
forms and functions of occult texts for scholars and students of
literary and cultural studies religious studies sociology and gender
studies

Women Writers and the Occult in Literature and
Culture
2023-03-28

women and families within the criminal justice system cjs are
increasingly the focus of research and this book considers the timely
issues concerning experiences of punishment abuse and justice with
insights from frontline practice and from the lived experiences of women
the collection examines prison experiences in a post covid 19 world
domestic violence and the successes and failures of family support a
companion to the first edited collection critical reflections on women
family crime and justice the book sheds new light on the challenges and
experiences of women and families who encounter the cjs accessible to
both academics and practitioners and with real world policy
recommendations this collection demonstrates how positive change can be
achieved

Experiences of Punishment, Abuse and Justice by
Women and Families
1995

one in three women will have had a hysterectomy by the time they reach
65 the authors of this guide both went through the experience and were
dismayed at the limited information available to them this guide is a
result of their quest for information and support

The Woman's Guide to Hysterectomy
2016-12-19
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an increasing number of women are claiming the careers and the success
which are rightfully theirs this book first published in 1988
demonstrates that the way to the top consists of a series of steps and
strategies it outlines these steps and provides practical advice based
on australian research on the challenges to be faced in achieving career
goals succinct profiles of successful women demonstrate that these
challenges can be met understood and overcome

Becoming a Top Woman Manager
2002

a stanford university press classic

Whole Earth
1978

based on fieldwork in an arab village in niger analyzes the meanings of
women s fatness as constituted by desire kinship concepts of health
islam and the crucial social need to manage sexuality

The Psychology of Sex Differences
2004

i say that even later someone will remember us sappho fragment 147 sixth
century bc sappho s prediction came true fragments of work by the
earliest woman writer in western literate history have in fact survived
into the twenty first century but not without peril sappho s writing
remains only in fragments partly due to the passage of time but mostly
as a result of systematic efforts to silence women s voices sappho s
hopeful boast captures the mission of this anthology to gather together
women engaged in the art of persuasion across differences of race class
sexual orientation historical and physical locations in order to
remember that the rhetorical tradition indeed includes them available
means offers seventy women rhetoricians from ancient greece to the
twenty first century a room of their own for the first time editors joy
ritchie and kate ronald do so in the feminist tradition of recovering a
previously unarticulated canon of women s rhetoric women whose voices
are central to such scholarship are included here such as aspasia a
contemporary of plato s margery kempe margaret fuller and ida b wells
added are influential works on what it means to write as a woman by
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virginia woolf adrienne rich nancy mairs alice walker and hélène cixous
public manifestos on the rights of women by hortensia mary astell maria
stewart sarah and angelina grimké anna julia cooper margaret sanger and
audre lorde also join the discourse but available means searches for
rhetorical tradition in less obvious places too letters journals
speeches newspaper columns diaries meditations and a fable rachel carson
s introduction to silent spring also find places in this room such
unconventional documents challenge traditional notions of invention
arrangement style and delivery and blur the boundaries between public
and private discourse included too are writers whose voices have not
been heard in any tradition ritchie and ronald seek to unsettle as they
expand the women s rhetorical canon arranged chronologically available
means is designed as a classroom text that will allow students to hear
women speaking to each other across centuries and to see how women have
added new places from which arguments can be made each selection is
accompanied by an extensive headnote which sets the reading in context
the breadth of material will allow students to ask such questions as how
might we define women s rhetoric how have women used and subverted
traditional rhetoric a topical index at the end of the book provides
teachers a guide through the rhetorical riches available means will be
an invaluable text for rhetoric courses of all levels as well as for
women s studies courses

Feeding Desire
2001-07-12

in this book tracy pintchman has assembled ten leading scholars of
hinduism to explore the complex relationship between hindu women s
rituals and their lives beyond ritual the book focuses particularly on
the relationship of women s ritual practices to domesticity exposing and
exploring the nuances complexities and limits of this relationship in
many cultural and historical contexts including contemporary india women
s everyday lives tend to revolve heavily around domestic and
interpersonal concerns especially care for children the home husbands
and other relatives hence women s religiosity also tends to emphasize
the domestic realm and the relationships most central to women but women
s religious concerns certainly extend beyond domesticity furthermore
even the domestic religious activities that hindu women perform may not
merely replicate or affirm traditionally formulated domestic ideals but
may function strategically to reconfigure reinterpret criticize or even
reject such ideals this volume takes a fresh look at issues of the
relationship between hindu women s ritual practices and normative
domesticity in so doing it emphasizes female innovation and agency in
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constituting and transforming both ritual and the domestic realm and
calls attention to the limitations of normative domesticity as a
category relevant to many forms of hindu women s religious practice

Available Means
2007-03-29

in her study of charlotte brontë harriet martineau and george eliot
scholl shows how three victorian women writers broadened their capacity
for literary professionalism by participating in translation and other
activities such as editing and reviewing early in their careers access
to foreign languages and locales and their translation of texts nations
and cultures ultimately enabled them to transgress the physical and
ideological boundaries imposed by english middle class conventions

Women's Lives, Women's Rituals in the Hindu
Tradition
2011

this book broadens the scope of thinking about ethics in global social
relations criticizing the leading traditions in international ethics and
exploring the ways in which some strands of feminist moral philosophy
may offer an alternative perspective to view ethics in international
relations

Translation, Authorship and the Victorian
Professional Woman
2001

in the past several decades the issues of women s ordination and of
homosexuality have unleashed intense debates on the nature and mission
of the church authority and the future of the anglican communion amid
such momentous debates theological voices of women in the anglican
communion have not been clearly heard until now this book invites the
reader to reconsider the theological basis of the church and its call to
mission in the 21st century paying special attention to the colonial
legacy of the anglican church and the shift of christian demographics to
the global south in addition to essays by the volume editors this 12
essay collection includes contributions by jane shaw ellen wondra and
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beverley haddad among others

Library Journal
2011-06-24

Women and Children's Tribulation In Haiti
2002

New Books on Women and Feminism
2018-10-08

Globalizing Care
2013-04

Anglican Women on Church and Mission
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